
Hello Mr. Bognar,        P1017 Rivore Metals 
 
I am using this email to you as the explanation/answer to the violation found on April 23 on 
Rivore site at 141 east Montcalm in Pontiac MI. 
 
We have a small torching operation which we are running at the address mentioned above. 
Since your visit on April 23, we had to lay off two torchers due to lack of work. We currently 
have one torcher on site that doubles as General Labor, as we don't have much material to be 
torched. We very rarely torch on site. We believe that the complaint you have received about 
the smoke and the odor was due to a dead tree that's located near the torching site, that 
caught on fire due to the sparks from a nearby torch. The wood started to burn, and it did cause 
some smoke while we put out the fire. 
 
Nonetheless, we are planning on removing an air filtering unit from our previous location in 
Detroit and installing it on site to ensure environmental safety.  
 
Attached are three pictures of the unit along with a Bill of Lading to bring the unit to the site on 
141 east Montcalm. We estimate the move, along with the setup will take around three months 
to complete. 
 
If you need anything else from me, please do not hesitate to call me at 586-552-7198. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Bogdan Pernes 
General Manager 
Office Toll Free: 1.800.248.1250 
Direct: 248.397.8724  
Mobile: 586.552.7198 
Fax: 248.659.1605 
 
850 Stephenson Hwy,  Ste 200, Troy MI 48083 
Email: bog@rivore.com  
www.rivore.com 
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